
Welcome
to PreKindergarten!

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Hello! My name is Nicole Petet and I will be your child’s
Pre-K teacher this year along with my para, Ms. Stacy
Church! I absolutely love working with this age group and
being a part of a student’s first experience in school.
Preschool is an important milestone for you and your little
one and I wanted to give you a little background about
myself to ease the transition.

Teaching Experience:
This will be my 12th year of teaching and my fourth year in Liberty Public School
District. The majority of my career has been teaching in the 5 Day Preschool setting
and I have loved every minute of it. I have also taught 1st grade and Title I Reading
(K-5th grade). I cannot wait to meet your
family and for the school year to begin!

About Me:
I live in Lawson with my husband and our
three children, Penelope (10), August (7), and
Lincoln (5 months). Our family enjoys movie
nights, playing board games, gardening,
and traveling! This summer we spent a lot of
time at the lake enjoying swimming and
fishing.

Contact Ms. Nicole:
Phone: 816-736-5324 Email: nicole.petet@lps53.org


